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Any person whose interest may be affocted by this finding, may
file, with full particulars, a request for reevaluation with the
Director of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D.C., 20555 within 30
days of the initial publication of this notice in the Federal
Register. Reguests for reevaluation of the no significant change
determination shell be accepted after the date when the
Director‘s finding becomes final, but before the issuance of the
oL, only if they <ontein new information, such as information
about facts or events of antitrust significance that have
occurred since that date, or information that could not

reasonably have been submitted prior to that date.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, the _ZIst day of Sept. 1992,

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGJLATORY COMMISSION

Anthony T. Geody, Chief

Inspection and Licensing Policy Branch

Program Management, Policy Development
and Analysis Staff

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C 206%

Faaet September 21, 1992

Docket No. 50~446A

MEMORANDUM FOR: David L. Meyer, Chief
Rules and Procedures Branch
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

FROM: Anthony T. Gody, Chief
Inspection and Licensing Policy Branch
Program Management, Pilicy Development
and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SURJECT: FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE

One signed original and five copies of a Federal Reaister notice
identified as follows are enclosed for your transmittal to the

Office of the Federal Register for filing and publication as soon
as possible.
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+ Chie :

Inspection ¥ Licensing i¢cy Branch

Program Mapagément, Policy\Dg¥clopment
and AnalyEis Staff

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

AND it

Thank you for your assistance.

(A7,

Anthony T.

Enclosures:
As stated

CONIACT:
W. Lambe, PMAS/NRR
504-1277




